
From: jwryan@consultant.com 
Sent: 11 October 2010 19:49 
To: Willis, Rob 
Subject: Re: 2010/4288/P - 144 Bayham Street 
Rob 
  
Further to our converation today, I note that my client is happy for the proposed extension to 
be a material match to the existing property. 
  
Existing materiality of brickwork walls, PVC windows and asphalt roof covering will all be 
retained as the finish for the proposed extension. 
  
I trust this clarifies 
  
Regards 
  
Jim 


